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Port Colborne votes in favour of consolidating transit systems in Niagara 

 
Port Colborne, ON (Dec. 14, 2021) – At their meeting last night, council voted in favour of combining 
all of Niagara’s existing services into one single, integrated transit commission serving all of Niagara.  
 
“As a council we unanimously supported transit consolidation for the Niagara Region”, said Mayor Bill 
Steele. “An integrated transit commission bodes well for Niagara by supporting our tourism industry 
and allowing people to travel freely across the Region.  I would like to thank those municipalities who 
have already shown their support and we ask the other municipalities to follow suit with their support. 
I have always said as Mayor, whatever is good for Port Colborne is good for Niagara, and whatever is 
good for Niagara is good for Port Colborne.” 
 
Port Colborne joins four other municipalities voting in favour of the proposed consolidated transit plan.  
 
On Nov. 25, Regional Council voted in favour of the plan. All of Niagara’s 12 local municipalities will 
be voting on the proposal from December to January.  
 
To move forward with the proposed plan, a majority of Niagara’s municipal councils, representing a 
majority of Niagara's electors, must vote in favour of the plan. 
 
For more information on the Niagara’s proposed consolidated transit model, visit 
http://www.movingtransitforward.ca or email the project team at transit@niagararegion.ca. 
 
 
About City of Port Colborne  
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, Niagara’s Port of Call has found the perfect 
balance – successful industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable and scenic residential areas, 
white sand beaches, unique culinary choices, the world class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, 
shopping districts along the historic Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment 
scene that includes live theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara Experience. 
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For more information, contact: 
Michelle Idzenga 
Corporate Communications Officer 
City of Port Colborne  
905-835-2900 x307 
michelle.idzenga@portcolborne.ca  
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